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Thursday, December 8, 2016 

“B” Day 

 

 
The East GSA will meet after school in room 4003M. North High's group will be meeting with 
us as well. See you there.  
 
Are you interested in gaming, graphic design, or making music?  East High is hosting an “Hour 
of Code” event after school tomorrow as part of Computer Science Education week.  No 
computer coding experience is necessary and the event is open to ALL East High Students. Join 
us for pizza and fun coding activities from 3:00 – 4:00 on Thursday the 8th in the Library.  Sign 
up in the counseling office, and see Mr. Walljasper in 2021N with any questions.  
 
The deadline to request a schedule change for 2nd semester is December 22nd.  All requests 
must be made by 3pm on December 22nd (the day before winter break!) 
 
Seniors: The Lois Dale Scholarship Application is due Thursday, Dec. 15th at 3:10 PM. No late 
applications will be accepted. Please pick up your copy in the counseling office and get to 
work! 
 

Seniors that are planning to graduate in January, please stop by the Registrar’s Office and 
check the spelling of your name for your diploma. 
 
Yearbooks are now for sale with the bookkeeper for $60. There will be NO extra yearbooks 
ordered so you must pre-order a book if you want one.  
 


